
Direct Debit Process 

Thank you for your interest in the Direct Debit program for payment of your church gifts. 

Please complete the attached application, attach a voided check from your account, sign 
and date at the appropriate place and return to Jen Dell, Financial Secretary. 

Your application must be received by the first of the month in which you wish to begin 
direct debit to Zionsville United Methodist Church. Applications received during the 
month will begin deductions the following month. All debit transfers will be performed 

the 21 st of each month. 

If you have further questions or concerns, please contact Jen Dell at 873-2623 or 
jdell@zumc.org. Thank you for your gifts to the ministry and mission of ZUMC. 

Jen Dell
ZUMC Financial Secretary




